
Belmont Recreation Commission 

Minutes of Meeting of December 5, 2005 
 

 

Attendance: 

 MaryAnn Johnson  Kathleen Ruane Peter Pomponi 

 Noreen Millane  Stephanie King Tim Allen 

 Daniel MacAuley  Robert Delhome Paul Graham 

 

 

7:05 p.m. Meeting Called to Order 

 

The meeting opened with a special presentation to former Recreation Commissioner 

Richard Wright in appreciation of his 15 years of service to the Town of Belmont  

 

An update on the request for upper gym use by the new Youth Wrestling group was 

given.  They should be able to begin the program this month.   

 

A discussion was held on the Youth Hockey programs.  The Commission expects the 

numbers to increase for this program, but will consider other options for some of the ice 

time if they do not. 

 

A discussion was held on the unauthorized use of a field by an outside group.  The 

Director was instructed to contact this group by letter to inform them that this cannot be 

repeated. 

 

The Director reviewed all of the school year programs currently underway.  He updated 

the members on the special programs and events planned for the school holiday vacation 

week at the end of December. 

 

A review of the FY 07 budget was held.  The Department is hopeful of receiving the 

amount requested on level service so that the current schedule of programs can be 

maintained and that new programs can possibly be added. 

 

At the end of the meeting, everyone enjoyed holiday refreshments provided by members 

Stephanie King, MaryAnn Johnson, Noreen Millane and Kathy Ruane. 

 

8:55 p.m. Meeting Adjourned  

 

 

 


